
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 13, 1966

LOST: Did you find a Fisher AG-7 pen? It belongs to Allan Burke. Please 
return to the Reception Desk in the Administration Building. Thank 
you!

GRADUATES: Due to car failure the graduate pictures did not arrive as sched­
uled. The man will return this Wednesday (December lA) at 12:00 and 
will be here until 1:00. You may examine your proofs in the SUB at 
that time.

ATTENTION: ALL work-study students must get their payroll time sheets in on
Tuesday, December 13, (today) in order to get paid before the vacation.

LOST AND FOUND: Claim these articles by describing them to the receptionist.

a. two watches
b. note pad containing stamps
c. scarfs
d. sweaters
e. books and Bibles

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT: You will find a student employment directory for the sum- 
mei of 1967 in the library. It is to be used in the library only and 
may be checked out at the desk.

ILLNESS: In case of illness or accident please be sure to notify your residence 
supervisor. If the student is unable to do so himself, the roommate 
should take this responsibility. In case of a serious illness or ac­
cident the College nurse, Miss LeAnn Cearley, should be notified. She 
may be contacted in the ladies' residence or in the infirmary which is 
on the lower floor of the first wing of Perks Hall. Her office hours 
are posted there. She may be contacted at times other than her office 
hours if the difficulty is serious enough to warrant it.

NOTE: Students not continuing next quarter must vacate dormitory rooms by 
noon on Saturday, December 17-.

"A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A BLESSED NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL!”


